



Universidad Nacional del Nordeste
Secretaría General de Extensión Universitaria
Departamento de Idiomas Modernos

IDIOMA: Inglés

CURSO: NIÑOS 4

AÑO: 2020

TEACHER:

TPI N°6: ESCRITO

- 1) Listen to different conversations .Then CHOOSE the correct option. *Escucha las diferentes conversaciones en el video. Luego resalta la opcion correcta.* (16 marks)

1) Who is older, her mon or her dad?

2) Which city is more expensive?

a) Her mom

a) San Francisco

b) Her dad

b) Los Angeles

3) What movies make her happier?

4) Which food tastes better to her?

a) New movies

a) Japanese Food

b) Old movies

b) American Food

- 2) Read an extract from an article. Then answer the questions. *Lee un extracto sacado de un artículo y luego contesta las preguntas.* (16 marks)

A Truly Natural Wonder

The Iguazu Falls are one of the most impressive natural landmarks in Argentina. These waterfalls of the Iguazu River are located on the border of Argentina and Brazil. Tourists should definitely visit the national parks that protect these waterfalls to really enjoy all the natural beauty that this area offers.

One of the most interesting attractions is *Garganta del Diablo (the Devil's Throat)*, the highest point of the falls which is 82 metres high. Visitors can have access to the falls if they take an ecological train that allows them to explore the jungle and observe the local fauna. There are also some trails that lead to these magnificent waterfalls. It is also possible to take boat rides that go near the falls and give people the opportunity to come into close contact with this natural wonder. Another popular tourist point is where the Parana and Iguazu rivers meet (which is also the bordering area of three countries: Argentina, Brazil and Paraguay).



Travellers shouldn't visit the Iguazú Falls in summer because it is hotter and wetter than during the rest of the seasons. They should also try to avoid visiting the area in winter because the river water level is relatively low.

This incredible tourist destination offers a variety of outdoor activities too and there are many good hotels on both sides of the Iguazu River. Visitors are then guaranteed spectacular views of the falls from their hotel rooms and they can also enjoy...

- a) Where are the Iguazu Falls located?
- b) How can tourists get to the waterfalls?
- c) What are the best seasons to visit the waterfalls?
- d) What is the highest point of the falls?

3) Complete the sentences using the comparative form of the adjectives in brackets. *Completa las oraciones usando la forma comparativa de los adjetivos entre paréntesis.* (10 marks)

- a) Buenos Aires isthan Salta (polluted)
- b) The traffic in London is than in my hometown. (bad)
- c) My brother is than my father. (tall)
- d) My iPod was than yours. It cost only \$ 99! (cheap)
- e) Dolphins are than sharks. (playful)

4) Write five sentences about your city using five of the words below. You can use each word only once. *Escribe cinco oraciones sobre tu ciudad usando las 5 palabras de abajo. Podes usar las palabras solo una vez.* (10 marks)

DANGEROUS - NIGHTLIFE - FRIENDLY - NOISY - STREETS - AIR

- a)
- b)
- c)
- d)
- e)

5) Fill in the blanks with the superlative form of the adjectives in brackets. *Completa los espacios con la forma superlativa del adjetivo entre paréntesis.* (10 marks)

- a) London is (interesting) city I know.
- b) What is (long) river in the world?
- c) My dog is (noisy) pet on my street!
- d) What is (hot) region in the world?
- e) I think Tony's is (bad) restaurant in town.

6) Spot the mistake in each sentence and correct it. Look at the example. *Encuentra el error y corrige las oraciones. Mira el ejemplo.* (8 marks)

Example:

-Sports cars are more fast than family cars.

Sports cars are faster than family cars.

a) Big cities are noisier than small towns.

.....

b) Italian food is more good than Japanese food.

.....

c) New York City can be hotter than Mexico City.

.....

e) I think that go shopping can be boring for many people.

.....

- 7) An e-pal of yours is coming to your city to visit you. Write an email to him / her describing different aspects of your city: population, weather, transport, nightlife and interesting places to visit. *Un amigo que sólo conoces por correo electrónico va a venir a tu ciudad a visitarte. Escríbele un correo electrónico describiendo diferentes aspectos de tu ciudad: la gente, el clima, los medios de transporte, las actividades nocturnas y lugares interesantes para visitar.* (15 marks)**

Dear

.....
.....
.....
.....
.....
.....
.....
.....
.....
.....

Take care. See you soon!

.....